
School production for November 2022 

We are thrilled to announce that our next full scale school production for 

November 2022 will be … Legally Blonde! 

This is a hugely uplifting tale about defying 

expectations about stereotypes and staying true to 

yourself. We can’t wait to see Elle Woods make her 

journey from Los Angeles to Harvard Law School 

accompanied by a whole host of characters 

including a Greek chorus of cheerleaders! 

As Elle herself says, “You must always have faith in 

people. And, most importantly, you must always 

have faith in yourself.” 

Auditions for newcomers to the 6th form will be on: 

Mon 27 June. Details available from Mrs Hendry in the 6th form office. 

Auditions for Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 will be on:  

Wed 29 and Thu 30 June at 3.45 in Mu2. Further details to follow. 


